
CLASS 2 NEWSLETTER

STAFF
AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES

REMINDER

WELCOME TO CLASS 2

Mrs Sanderson
Mrs Billington 
Mrs Coulthard

Starting: the following clubs are
continuing:

Tuesdays - hockey club
Wednesdays - Knitting KS1 and KS2
Wednesdays - Art Club
Wednesdays - Chess Club
Thursday - football club

FOR MORE INFORMATION

www.greatcorbyschool.com vsanderson@gtcorby.cumbria.sch.uk

PE this half term will
be on Mondays and
Thursdays Please ensure
that long hair is tied
back and that your child
wears their full PE kit.
They will also need a
water bottle.
Forest School will take
place on a Thursday
morning. Please ensure
your child has wellies,
waterproofs and a
waterproof coat in
school. KS2 First
session  is Thursday 1st
March. Then every 2
weeks.

Spring 2

This half term begins with a trip to Aglionby Wetlands on
Wednesday 21st February. This is to support our learning on
habitats and classification on animals in Science.
As we begin the second half of this school year, it is
important that all children practise their times tables (3,4 8
and for Y3 children) but particularly the Y4s. Without a
speedy recall of the different multiplication tables, many
children struggle in the Maths lessons so please do encourage
them to practise these at home regularly.



CLASS 2 NEWSLETTER
SPRING 2

FOR MORE INFORMATION

www.greatcorbyschool.com vsanderson@gtcorby.cumbria.sch.uk

THIS HALF TERM'S LEARNING

Maths - Fractions and Decimals (Y4)
Length/Perimeter and Fractions (Y3)
History - Rome and the impact on Britain
Geography -The Water Cycle
French - Birthday Celebrations
Computing - Collaborative Learning
Music - Instrumental lessons - Violin
R.E - How do festivals and family life show what
is important to Jewish people?
P.E - Dodgeball and Handball
Science - Animals including humans
R.S.H.E - Rights and responsibilities
Design and Technology (D.T) - Making a slingshot
car

Showbie
Your child will have

access to a 
Showbie account.

They can record their
home reading 

here and access
homework.

All logins will be sent
home with the

children by the end of
next week.

For further information please visit:
www.greatcorbyschool.com

https://www.showbie.com/
https://www.spellingshed.com/en-gb/
https://ttrockstars.com/
https://www.curriculumvisions.com/

